
Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 8 May 2017 
 

     
 
Dear DBPS Members,  
 
Greg Huber, Barn historian and DBPS Board Member, has a new book coming  out- The 
Historic Barns of Southeastern Pennsylvania.[predicted to be out in late July 2017] I enclose a 
Pdf with more detail [and an order form.  Note: this was an attachment to the email version of 
this notice.]  
 
Greg is perhaps best known to Dutch Barn Enthusiasts for his second edition of Fitchen’s book 
on the New World Dutch Barn, which came out in 2001. If you don’t have that, you could get 
one now and read it while waiting for your copy of The Historic Barns of Southeastern 
Pennsylvania to arrive.  
 
In other DBPS News, the HVVA is planning a tour of Barns in Clermont on Saturday May 
20th, which is co-sponsored by the DBPS. Mark your calendars. Rob Sweeney is organizing this 
and he tells me that details are coming soon.  
 
After that, our next event will be a talk by photographer Geoffrey Gross on his new book, At 
Home in the American Barn, at the Mabee Farm on July 22nd. You will also be able to see 
their Dutch Barn, if you’ve not been there yet. It will be free for dues-paid members of DBPS, 
SAH, or SCHS, $5 for others.  2:00 P.M. In the Franchere Center of the Mabee Farm, Rotterdam 
Junction, Schenectady County. 
 



    
 

More info- email ned pratt 
 


